
Katherine T. Jones
Vice President & Chief Financial Officer

Katherine T. Jones joined Arkansas Hospice in 2007 as 
Director of Finance and was promoted to Chief Financial 
Officer in 2009. 

She has a bachelor’s degree in accounting from the 
University of Central Arkansas and an extensive 
background of more than 20 years in healthcare finance, 
billing, and related regulatory affairs. 

As an industry advocate, she has served on the board of 
the Hospice and Palliative Care Association of Arkansas 
for more than six years. Her expertise in this role has been 
vital in representing hospice and palliative care financial 
interests and supporting the hospice industry in regulatory 
and legislative matters. Kathy has worked extensively with 
Arkansas Medicaid on changes and issues that impact all 
hospice providers in the state. 

In 2013, she was named Nonprofit CFO of the Year by 
Arkansas Business. Currently, Kathy oversees Arkansas 
Hospice’s Health Information Management, Information 
Technology, Billing, Finance, and Materials Management 
departments.
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